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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                           September 6th, 2016 

MCRI Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony Celebrates Project Successes 

After years of planning and fundraising, Phase 1 of the Mission Creek Restoration Initiative is complete and 
already providing flood-protection and environmental benefits. To mark the occasion, a Ribbon-Cutting 
Ceremony will be held September 14th from 1:30-3:30 on the new dike along the expanded floodplain between 
Casorso Road and Gordon Drive on the south side of the creek.  
 
Join MCRI planning team members as they acknowledge the efforts of MCRI funders, elected officials and 
government staff, Okanagan Nation Alliance and Westbank First Nation partners, NGOs, contractors, UBCO and 
Okanagan College professors and students, Mission Creek landowners, and citizen volunteers.  
 
Enjoy presentations, tours, displays, entertainment, and refreshments as you meet fellow supporters to 
celebrate Phase 1 and to envision future successes.  
 
If you plan to attend, please RSVP to jo@freshoutlookfoundation.org.  
 
To learn more about this and other creek restoration work, visit www.missioncreek.ca. For more info, contact: 
 
Joanne de Vries 
MCRI Outreach Coordinator 
250-766-1777, 250-300-8797 
jo@freshoutlookfoundation.org 
 
Steve Matthews 
MCRI Project Coordinator 
250-809-9840 
matthewsenvconsulting@gmail.com 
 
Todd Cashin 
City of Kelowna Suburban & Rural 
Planning Manager 
250-469-8470 
tcashin@kelowna.ca 
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